
 

May 17th, 2022 

STATEMENT OF MY CONTACT WITH THE  

MESA COUNTY COLORADO DA’S OFFICE 

The Mesa County, Colorado District Attorney will be giving a briefing 

on Thursday, May 19th concerning his investigation into the 

allegations made in the Mesa County Report #3, authored by a 

certain Lone Raccoon and validated by the eminent Dr. Walter 

Daugherity. 

As I anticipate that this will be a complete whitewash of the damning 

evidence of fraud and manipulation found in both the November 

2020 and April 2021 elections, and I will be personally cited as not 

being cooperative in their investigation, I issue the following. 

My wife was contacted twice by Investigator Michael Struwe, as he 

could not find my phone number. This was a breach of my wife’s 

privacy as well as a breach in proper protocol. The report clearly 

states that it was written in defense of Tina Peters and other’s legal 

cases, and any contact should have been through their legal counsel. 

To stop the harassment of Mama Raccoon, I sent an email to Mr. 

Struwe which said the following: 

“Mr. Struwe, 

Thank you for your interest in my forensic report of the Mesa County Election Database. It is my sincere hope that your 

department uses my documented findings to get to the bottom of the manipulation which occurred during both the 2020 and 

2021 elections held in Mesa County. 



However, I must ask that you please forward all additional questions about the report to Tina Peter’s Counsel. 

Thank you, 

Jeff O’Donnell” 

I received no proper contact from Mr. Struwe after this email, just a 

reply once again asking me to contact him. 

The briefing on May 19th will show whether or not the District 

Attorney’s office has any real interest in pursuing real evidence of 

voter fraud and other crimes, or if they are continuing in their efforts 

to destroy the individuals who were responsible for bringing these 

crimes to light. 

It is my fervent hope, as stated in my email to Mr. Strewe, that my 

findings will be used to fully investigate the 2020 and 2021 elections, 

including a hand recount of the paper ballots in both elections. A 

source code audit of the Dominion software - one that compiles to 

exactly the binary files installed during those elections – should also 

be a crucial next step in determining the rogue code and the 

conditions under which it ran. 

The findings in Mesa County have deep implications for the entire 

state of Colorado as well as the entire country. It is time for law 

enforcement and courts everywhere to put aside their preconceptions 

and fear, and to do the right thing for their States and for our 

Republic. 

 

 

 


